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MDOT to begin I-75 resurfacing project 
 
Grand Blanc Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will begin its I-75 resurfacing project 

on Thursday, June 1. Work will take place between M-54 (Dort Hwy.) and US-23.  

There will be lane closures and traffic shifts throughout the project. Weather permitting, 

northbound I-75 will be closed on June 7 and 8 from 6 p.m. to 7 a.m. for joint repairs. One week 

later, northbound I-75 traffic will be detoured onto northbound I-475 and westbound I-69 for three 

days.  

Southbound I-75 traffic will have nightly ramp closures during the joint repairs. Traffic will be 

detoured onto Hill Rd., northbound I-475, westbound I-69, and southbound I-75.  

The project is expected to end in August of 2023. The work is part of a $5.2 million investment to 

resurface more than four miles of I-75 in Genesee County. Please contact the Michigan Department 

of Transportation Bay Region at 989-754-7443 if you have questions.   

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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